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Date: March 25
th

, 2016 

 

To: Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors 

 

RE: End of Life Notification for Bridgelux BXRA Series LED Arrays: ES Star, ES Rectangle, and RS                        

 

REF: BL-EOL-023 03252016  

 

 

This is an End of Life (EOL) notice for all Bridgelux BXRA Series LED Arrays: ES Star, ES Rectangle, and RS 

products.  Please note the following end of life schedule for your planning and ordering purposes:  

 

 Last time orders:  June 22
nd

, 2016   * last time orders must be received no later than this date, 

all last time purchase orders will be non-cancelable, not returnable (NCNR)  

 

 Last time shipment: September 20
th

, 2016  

 

The BXRA part number prefixes associated with this EOL notification are as follows: 

 

ES Star:  BXRA-xxx0540, BXRA-xxx0740, BXRA-xxx-0600, BXRA-xxx0810, BXRA-xxx0700, BXRA-1000 

ES Rectangle: BXRA-xxx0800, BXRA-xxx1200, BXRA-xxx-2000, BXRA-xxx0950, BXRA-xxx1350, BXRA-2200, 

BXRA-xxx1100, BXRA-xxx1600, BXRA-xxx2600 

RS: BXRA-xxx3500-F, BXRA-xxx4000-H, BXRA-xxx-7000-J, BXRA-xxx4000-F, BXRA-xxx4500-H, BXRA-7500-J, 

BXRA-xxx4500F, BXRA-xxx5300-H, BXRA-xxx9000-J 

 

Transition Products 

Please consult with your Bridgelux Sales Manager to determine your final demand for all BXRA products 

and help you determine the best replacement Vero & V Series parts for these EOL products.  Bridgelux 

is rolling out its seventh generation of COB products in June 2016 through Vero and V Series product 

lines - providing the most comprehensive and competitive COB portfolio in the industry.  The new 

generation of Vero and V Series include additional lumen package and form factor options which most 

BXRA Series customers and COB applications will appreciate. 

 

Thank you for your continued use of our products.  If you have any questions regarding this product 

transition, please contact your Bridgelux Representative at your earliest convenience. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Product Management 

Bridgelux - USA 


